
Minutes of a Special Meeting to Consider a Drainage Report held on May 7, 2001 at 7 :25 p.m. held 
in the Council Chambers. 

PRESENT: 

ALSO PRESENT: 

Mayor Tony DiBartolomeo 
Deputy Mayor Robert Pillon 
Councillor Mickey Bezaire 
Councillor Lynne Fox 
Councillor Frank Gorham 
Councillor Anthony Leardi 
Councillor Rosa White 

David Mailloux, Clerk 
Lou Zarlenga, Manager of Public Services 
Robert Crawford, Roads & Drainage Superintendent 

Council met to Consider a Report dated April 12, 2001 prepared by Bruce D. Crozier Engineering 
for new residential drain enclosures over the 3rd Concession Drain. 

Bruce Crozier was present to answer any questions. 

The following owners were present: 

Tammy Cerkez 
Mirko Cerkez 
Jeff Field 
Eva Field 

There were no objections to the report. 

Moved by M. Bezaire, seconded by F. Gorham that we adopt the report dated April 12, 2001 
prepared by Bruce D. Crozier Engineering for a new Residential Drain Enclosure over the 3rd 

Concession Drain. 

Motion Carried 

Moved by L. Fox, seconded by F. Gorham that there being no further business, the meeting adjourn. 

Motion Carried 

CLERK 


